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Parish Calendar
Sunday, June 8  –  PENTECOST  –  Welcome Fr. Anthony!

8:45am Mass Church
9:45am St. Vincent de Paul Meeting Library
10am Choir Rehearsal St. Dominic
11:30am Mass Church
Monday, June 9

8:30am-2:30pm Summer Camp School
6:30pm Euchre Club St. Dominic
Tuesday, June 10

8:30am-2:30pm Summer Camp School
5:30pm Mass Church
7pm Prayer Shawl Ave Maria
Wednesday, June 11

8:30am-2:30pm Summer Camp School
8:30am Mass Church
10:30am Staff Meeting St. Dominic
2:30pm Wesley Glen
Thursday, June 12

8:30am-2:30pm Summer Camp School
8:30am Mass Church
9am-7pm Adoration Church
6pm OCIA Ave Maria
7pm Understanding the Old Testament Church
Friday, June 13

8:30am-2:30pm Summer Camp School
8:15am Mass Church
10am-1:30pm Church Cleaning Church
Saturday, June 14

3:30pm Confession Church
4:30pm Mass Church
Sunday, June 15 – Holy Trinity

8:45am Mass Church
9:45am SVdP Sandwich-Making Ave Maria
11:30am Mass Church

Mass Intentions
Offered for: Offered by:

Sat 06.07 Gianna Gerard & 
 Elizabeth Zachary Kready (4:30pm)

Caitlin & Brandon Kready

Sun 06.08 For the People (8:45am)
Monsignor Charles Singler (11:30am)

Lou & Karen Griffith

Tues 06.10 Fr. Vinney McKiernan (5:30pm) Mary Murtha
Wed 06.11 For the Good Health of Dick and 

 Sue Shonk (8:30am)
Mike & Peggy Hartshorn

Thurs 06.12 Delores Spiwak (8:30am) Jean Diggins
Fri 06.13 Janet Larrimer (8:15am) Martha Payne
Sat 06.14 For the People (4:30pm)
Sun 06.15 Maryalice Susi (8:45am)

Patty Benadum (11:30am)
Les Susi
Tom Benadum & Family
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To participate: 
Scan the QR code above,  

or use the envelope that was mailed to you.  
(These can also be found at the doors of the church.) 

From the Desk of Fr. Pete 

Dear Our Lady of Peace Friends: 

We all knew that my stay here would 
be short. I am missing you already. Although I am 
eager to re-retire, I am hoping that we can find cause 
for me to return often. I will keep you in my prayers. 
You are certainly welcome to come visit me at  
St. Bernard, Corning, but it is a very long trip. When I 
learn my new Mass schedule at St. Rose and  
St. Patrick, I will try to let you know. The easiest way to 
stay in touch is by email. 
 The beekeeping demo will wait until later in the 
summer, likely August. I just can’t find any easily 
extractable honey right now. 

I love you all! 

Bee Blessed! 

 Gratefully, 

pgideon@columbuscatholic.org 

Welcome to 
To do any of the following: 
• register as a parishioner,
• inquire about receiving a Sacrament,
• notify us of the passing of a member of our

parish family, or
• update your contact information
contact Office Manager Debbie Mahler in our
parish office at 614.263.8824 or
dmahler@olp-parish.org, or visit our parish
website at www.olp-parish.org.

To inquire about enrolling in our school: 
Contact our school office at 614.267.4535. 

To set up online giving, make a  
one-time contribution, or donate 
to a special collection: please 
scan the QR code or visit the 
parish website at   
www.olp-parish.org/give-to-olp 

Bulletin Deadlines 
The deadline for the June 14/15 bulletin is 
Monday, June 9. Please submit by Noon to 
olpbulletin@olp-parish.org.  

Offertory 

Offertory totals for the following 
weekends will be printed in the  

June 14/15 bulletin: 
May 24/25 

May 31/June 1 
June 7/8 

Thank you for your financial support of 
Our Life-giving Parish! 

Low-Gluten Hosts 
For those requiring a low-gluten host, please 
come to the Eucharistic Minister Station next 
to the piano at the beginning of the 
distribution of Communion. 

Assistive Listening Devices 
Assistive Listening Devices are available in the 
Gathering Space for your use. Please see an 
usher for assistance. 

Please Note: Thursday Confessions are cancelled until 
Fr. Anthony gets settled in and can establish his own 
schedule. Stay tuned! 

Meet Fr. Anthony!

What is your full name?
My First Name: Anthony Raj
My Last Name: Bellamkonda Irudayam

Are you named after anyone?
St. Anthony of Padua

As a child, what did you want to do when you grew up?
I wanted to be a Priest because from my childhood, I grew 
up at the Church atmosphere. I was always found in the 
Church, helping the Parish Priest or Sacristan or Sisters. My 
studies and play times also happened in my Parish Church 
campus. Sometimes, I thought of becoming a sportsman.

Do you have brothers and sisters?
Yes. I do have two sisters and three brothers. All got married 
and have two kids each. I am in the middle. My parents 
are going to celebrate their 60th wedding anniversary on 
August 16th, 2025, and I am joining with them to celebrate 
my 25th priesthood anniversary on the same day.

What’s your favorite kind of weather?
I like rainy season a lot. Since my father was a farmer, he 
always wanted to get rain for fields. In my childhood, I 
prayed a lot for rain along with my family and parish people, 
since everyone’s occupation was agriculture in my village.

What is your favorite thing about being a priest?
First is to sit in front of the tabernacle in silence. Secondly, 
to be with children and elders, who are always in need of 
someone to help them.

What’s something you’ve learned recently?
I learned to play drums (pad Player) a little bit. I am trying 
hard to read more books in my free time.

What are you most thankful for?
For the gift of Life, for gift of Priesthood and for the gift of 
my Parents.

Who is your favorite saint and why?
Saint Anthony of Padua. My mother’s parish is named after 
Saint Anthony. My mother’s parish had 10 to 15 families. All 
are Catholics. My mother, as well as other village people, 
believed that St. Anthony used to walk every night around 
their village to protect them from any harm. I have another 
reason; I will share it when time permits me in the parish.

Any other fun facts we should know?
I always like to have fun with friends and people to keep 
myself younger. I like to play soccer with children to have 
easy win.
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Eucharistic Adoration      
 

Every Thursday, from  
9am-7pm, the Blessed 
Sacrament is exposed on the 
altar for Adoration. Time spent 
in the presence of the Eucharist 
will bear much fruit in your life! 
Everyone is welcome to stop by 

to spend time with our Lord. To sign up for a 
regular weekly Holy Hour, visit our parish 
website. 
 
Sandwich-Making         
 

On the 3rd Sunday of each 
month after the 8:45am Mass, 
everyone is invited to join our  
St. Vincent de Paul Ministry in the 
Ave Maria Room to make 
sandwiches for the Holy Spirit 
Soup Kitchen.   

 

If you would like to provide financial 
sponsorship for this ministry, the cost for one 
month is $175. If you’re interested, please 
contact Colleenrmelvin@gmail.com. 
 
Donut Sundays          
 

Our Knights of Columbus invite 
you to stop by the Ave Maria 
Room for coffee and donuts on 
the 2nd Sunday of every month 
from September-April. This is a 
great opportunity for fellowship 
for everyone from longtime 

parishioners to new members, from the 
youngest to the oldest! 
 
Pray for Priests          
 

Join us in praying every day for a different 
priest or seminarian of our Diocese.  
The June calendar can be found at  
Pray for Priests - 06.25-1.pdf.   

 
Prayer Line            
 

Our Prayer Ministry is a group of prayerful, 
dedicated parishioners who are committed to 
praying for the needs of our parish. If you 
have a prayer request for which you would 
like our Prayer Ministry to pray, you can 
submit it anonymously on the parish website 
at Our Lady of Peace Catholic Church - Prayer 
Ministry - Columbus, OH (olp-parish.org). 
 
Liturgical Ministers        
 

The liturgical ministry schedule can be found 
at: https://www.olp-parish.org/ministry-schedule. 

Eucharistic Adoration      
 

Every Thursday, from  
9am-7pm, the Blessed 
Sacrament is exposed on the 
altar for Adoration. Time spent 
in the presence of the Eucharist 
will bear much fruit in your life! 
Everyone is welcome to stop by 

to spend time with our Lord. To sign up for a 
regular weekly Holy Hour, visit our parish 
website. 
 
Sandwich-Making         
 

On the 3rd Sunday of each 
month after the 8:45am Mass, 
everyone is invited to join our  
St. Vincent de Paul Ministry in the 
Ave Maria Room to make 
sandwiches for the Holy Spirit 
Soup Kitchen.   

 

If you would like to provide financial 
sponsorship for this ministry, the cost for one 
month is $175. If you’re interested, please 
contact Colleenrmelvin@gmail.com. 
 
Donut Sundays          
 

Our Knights of Columbus invite 
you to stop by the Ave Maria 
Room for coffee and donuts on 
the 2nd Sunday of every month 
from September-April. This is a 
great opportunity for fellowship 
for everyone from longtime 

parishioners to new members, from the 
youngest to the oldest! 
 
Pray for Priests          
 

Join us in praying every day for a different 
priest or seminarian of our Diocese.  
The June calendar can be found at  
Pray for Priests - 06.25-1.pdf.   

 
Prayer Line            
 

Our Prayer Ministry is a group of prayerful, 
dedicated parishioners who are committed to 
praying for the needs of our parish. If you 
have a prayer request for which you would 
like our Prayer Ministry to pray, you can 
submit it anonymously on the parish website 
at Our Lady of Peace Catholic Church - Prayer 
Ministry - Columbus, OH (olp-parish.org). 
 
Liturgical Ministers        
 

The liturgical ministry schedule can be found 
at: https://www.olp-parish.org/ministry-schedule. 

Seasons of Hope
Are you mourning the loss of a loved one? 

Please join us for the summer session of 
Seasons of Hope Bereavement Ministry, 
sponsored by the Northland/North High Deanery.

The five-week session will be held from 
2:00-4:00 pm, on the following dates:
June 29  July 27
July 13  August 3
July 20

Sessions will meet at 
Our Lady of Peace Catholic Church
20 E. Dominion Blvd. 43214

Space is limited for this session, so 
REGISTER NOW by contacting Debbie Kennedy 
at kennedydeborah@yahoo.com or by calling 
Debbie at 614-937-0516.  

Come and be comforted.
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30th 
 

Fr. James 
Klima 

 
 

5th 
 

Fr. Efrain 
Villalobos, 

MSP 
 

Columbus, 
St. Stephen 
the Martyr 

6th 
 

Fr. Elias I. 
Udeh CSSp. 

 

Columbus, 
St. Peter 
St. Joan  
of Arc; 

Chaplain, 
Nigerian 

Community 

7th 
 

Fr. Emmanuel 
Adu Addai 

 

Perry County 
Consortium;  

New Lexington,  
St. Rose;  

Junction City,  
St. Patrick 

8th 
 

Fr. Ervens 
Mengelle, 

IVE 
 

Pontifical 
College 

Josephinum 

9th 
 

Fr. Eugene 
Joseph 

 
Syro Malabar 

Eparchy of  
St. Thomas 

10th 
 

Fr. Francis 
Stanton 

 
 

11th 
 

Fr. Frank 
Brown 

 

Columbus, 
St. Catharine 

12th 
 

Bishop 
Frederick 
Campbell 

 

Bishop 
Emeritus, 

Diocese of 
Columbus 

13th 
 

Fr. Fritzner 
Valcin 

 
Buckeye 

Lake,  
Our Lady of 
Mt. Carmel 

14th 
 

Gabe 
Schroyer 

 
Seminarian 

15th 
 

Fr. Gregory 
Evers, C.PP.S. 

 
Columbus, 
St. James  
the Less 

16th 
 

Greg 
Scarpitti 

 
Br. Nathanael 

Campion 

17th 
 

Fr. Hilary Ike 
 

Columbus,  
St. Josephine 

Bakhita at  
St. Elizabeth 

18th 
 

Fr. Homer 
Bluebaugh 

 
 

19th 
 

Fr. Jacob 
Stinnett 

 
Hospital 

Chaplaincy 

20th 
 

The 
Deacons of 
the Diocese 

 
 

 
Jacob 

Wilson 
 

Seminarian

22nd 
 

Fr. Jacques 
Kik 

 

Columbus, 
Our Lady of 

Victory;  
Chaplain, 
Maronite 

Community 

23rd 
 

Bishop  
James A. 
Griffin 

 
Bishop 

Emeritus, 
Diocese of 
Columbus 

24th 
 

Fr. James 
Black 

 
Dublin, 

St. Brigid 

25th 
 

Fr. James 
Byer 

 
 

26th 
 

Fr. James 
Coleman 

 
 

27th 
 

Fr. James 
Colopy 

 
Lancaster, 
Basilica of  
St. Mary 

28th 
 

Fr. James 
Farnan 

 
Westerville, 
St. Paul the 

Apostle 

29th 
 

Fr. James 
Hatfield 

 
Dover, 

St. Joseph;  
Zoar, 

Holy Trinity 

1st 
 

Fr. Edmund 
Ditton, OP 

 
Columbus, 
St. Patrick 

2nd 
 

Fr. Edmund 
Hussey 

 
 

3rd 
 

Fr. Edward 
Keck 

 
 

4th 
 

Fr. Edward 
Shikina 

 

Marion,  
St. Mary; 

Cardington, 
Sacred 
Hearts 
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A Note from our Principal - Jim Silcott 
 
Another school year has concluded. Teachers and staff 
are happy. Students are happy. Parents are wondering 
what to do with their children now that they are off from 
May 31 to August 19! 
 

Do you remember how long summer was when you were a kid? We were 
busy every day of that endless time between school years. Swimming, 
fishing, playing both organized sports and pick-up games. Bicycling with 
no thought of coming home before dark. Family vacations to the beach, 
the lake, the mountains. Going to a ball game. Going to a summer 
festival. Eating plentifully at both events. Ice cream and Slurpees that 
gave you brain freeze. Corn on the cob, if you had enough teeth to bite 
down. Ice-cold watermelon. We had to spit out the seeds back then. 
 

Although summer is not officially here until June is well underway, we 
know that summer comes on Memorial Day because that’s when the 
pools open. The Fourth of July is a mid-summer marker. Fireworks never 
get old. Labor Day used to be the official end of summer, but now we are 
back in school eight days before we get to celebrate the final Monday 
holiday of the season. 
 

Educators like to talk about the summer slide, and we are not referring to 
the one that ends with a splash in the swimming pool.  For years, people 
have advocated for year-round schooling to avoid the knowledge that 
seemingly slips out of young people’s brains in the heat. Some schools 
already have it. If Our Lady of Peace were to ever go that way, I will go the 
other way into the sunset. Kids need summer! 
 

Although I work through most of the summer, spending time wrapping 
up the old year and getting ready for the new one, there is time for me to 
breathe in the summer. I get to read more. If my bum knee allows it, I get 
to bicycle more. Any good educator will also tell you that summer is a 
time to reflect on the past year in order to tweak things for the better 
when school opens up again in August. 
 

Don’t get me wrong. Our teachers are asking our students to do some 
work this summer. But it should come second to all of the above-
mentioned activities. There, I said it, and I mean it. 
 

However, please don’t take a vacation from God. Don’t miss Mass. My 
favorite activity in the summer, when my family goes on its annual beach 
vacation, is to go to Mass at the shore, where almost everyone is in shorts, 
and faces are either red from their short vacation or tan if they have been 
there for a while. 
 

The summer office hours for Our Lady of Peace School are Monday 
through Thursday from 8am-Noon. Of course, our building will be busy 
with Totus Tuus and Coach Kyle’s Summer Camp. 
 

Jenny Bryant and her crew will be getting our building refreshed and 
renewed for the coming school year, so the building will not sit idle in 
June and July.  
 

Please accept my gratitude to the teachers and staff with whom I work. 
Their dedication, enthusiasm and patience are so very much appreciated. 
We who work at Our Lady of Peace School are humbled that you 
entrusted your most precious gifts to us this year.  
 

May we pray for one another. Watch out for old men on bicycles. 
 

A NOTE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL - Jim Silcott
In honor of Father Anthony’s arrival, I have reprinted the History of Our Lady of Peace trivia 
quiz. Most of these questions came from longtime parishioner and Knights of Columbus 
Lecturer, Mike Finn. We give this test as multiple choice to our students. But I will give you 
the answers here.

1: Who was the Bishop of Columbus that established Our Lady of Peace Parish?
  Bishop Michael J. Ready
2: When was Our Lady of Peace Parish established by the Diocese?
  January 17, 1946
3: Who was the first Pastor of Our Lady of Peace?
  Father George H. Foley
4: What was unusual about the first Our Lady of Peace Church and School buildings?
  They were both former army barracks.
5: The original pews and kneelers for the church were made by whom?
  German prisoners of war
6: Where did OLP parishioners celebrate Mass before the first church was built?
  In both a funeral home and a movie theater.
7: What is the name of our athletic field?
  DeSantis Field –  Named after the florist who had their greenhouses there
8: When did Our Lady of Peace School begin?
  The first school year began in August 1947.
9: Which Bishop of Columbus dedicated the present Our Lady of Peace School?
  Bishop Michael J. Ready on Sunday, April 27, 1952
10: Who was the first Principal of Our Lady of Peace School?
  Sister Lucille Stewart, O.P.
11: To what Religious Order did the first principal belong?
  Dominican Sisters
12: What other purpose did the present Our Lady of Peace School gym serve?
  It served as the temporary Our Lady of Peace Church
13: In what country were the bells of the present Our Lady of Peace Church made?
  The bells were made in Holland.
14: How many bells are in the steeple of the present Our Lady of Peace Church?
  Four
15: When was the present Our Lady of Peace Church dedicated?
  Sunday December 10, 1967
16: For whom is the gymnasium named?
  Msgr. Kenneth Grimes, former pastor.
17: The 4 pillars of Dominican Spirituality are?
  Study, Prayer, Service, and Community
18: The Sisters living in our Convent now are from what order of Religious Sisters?
  Franciscan Sisters of the Immaculate Heart of Mary
19: On weekends, what times are our Masses offered?
  Saturday - 4:30pm.  Sunday - 8:45 & 11:30am
20: What do the Latin words in our school song Dona Nobis Pacen mean?
  Grant us peace.



PENTECOST SUNDAY JUNE 8, 2025

 

 
 

Spiritual Companionship for those Affected by Addiction 
We are pleased to announce that iTHIRST Spiritual Companions are available in our diocese 
and parishes to walk confidentially and one-to-one with families and adults who are 
struggling with the spiritual disease of substance use disorder. 
 

iTHIRST is an initiative of the Missionary Servants of the Most Holy Trinity and spiritual companions have been 
trained and accredited through Seton Hall University to address the vital need for spiritual healing—an often 
overlooked aspect of traditional addiction treatment—by fostering connection, purpose, and inner peace. 
 

Information is available on our website at www.opendoorwomensrecovery.org/ithirst. To contact us, call 
614.547.9288 or send a confidential email to info.ithirstcolumbus@gmail.com. 

 

Adoration at the Ohio Statehouse 
The Catholic Conference of Ohio is hosting another Adoration at the Statehouse on Tuesday, June 
3rd from 10am–2pm. All are invited to come spend time with Jesus is the Ohio Capitol Building in 
the Governor Thomas Worthington Center. Please scan the QR code for more information. 
 

Late Summer Getaway 
A Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend will give you and your spouse all the tools for a 
better, stronger, more loving marriage. “But some seed fell on rich soil and produced fruit, a 
hundred or sixty or thirtyfold.” Help your marriage be like the rich soil and attend an upcoming 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter Experience September 5th-7th, 2025. Get away from jobs, kids, 
chores, and phones and focus only on each other. Location: Procter Camp and Conference 
Center – London, OH. Other weekend dates are available on our website. Apply at WWME.org or 
call Don and Kim Downs at 614.893.1935 or scan the QR code.  Early registration is 
recommended. 
 

Senior Citizens Day Celebration 
We would like to invite you to join us for the 46th Annual Diocesan Senior Citizens Celebration on Thursday, 
June 12, 2025. Bishop Earl K. Fernandes will celebrate Mass at St. Catharine of Siena Church at 10:30am, 
followed immediately by lunch in the parish hall. St. Catharine of Siena Church is located at 500 S. Gould Rd., 
Columbus, OH 43209. Parking is available behind the church. The cost for the luncheon is $25/person. Lunch 
this year will be a hot lunch buffet catered by Scotty’s. Please register by June 6th. If you have any questions, 
please contact the Office of Pro-Life Ministries at 614.241.5555. Angelita Canlas or Mary Parker will be happy to 
assist you. You may also email the office at prolife@columbuscatholic.org. 
 

Navigating End of Life with the Catholic Directives 
Pro-Life Ministry at St. John Neumann presents: "Navigating End of Life with the Catholic Directives" with  
Dr. Marion Schuda, Geriatrician and Ethics Committee Member at Riverside Methodist Hospital. Learn how to 
approach end-of-life decisions with clarity, peace, and faithful guidance rooted in Catholic teaching. Hosted  
St. John Neumann Catholic Church, Thursday, June 5, 6:45pm (after the 6pm Mass).  
Register at: https://saintjohnsunbury.org/navigating-end-of-life-with-the-catholic-directives. 
 

Call to Action For Life 
The bishops of Ohio have proposed legislation that would ban any and all state funding of abortion, 
euthanasia, execution, or any other action that intentionally ends a human life at any stage of development.  
This legislation will, among other things, end the death penalty in Ohio. The Ohio General Assembly is now 
considering this legislation. Please write, call, or email your senator and representative and urge them to 
support this life-protecting legislation. You can visit www.ohiocathconf.org/nodeath and click TAKE ACTION to 
send a prewritten letter to your legislators. Please also consider printing the letter and mailing it or emailing it to 
your senator and representative. 

Spiritual Companionship for those Affected by Addiction
We are pleased to announce that iTHIRST Spiritual Companions are available in 
our diocese and parishes to walk confidentially and one-to-one with families and 
adults who are struggling with the spiritual disease of substance use disorder.

iTHIRST is an initiative of the Missionary Servants of the Most Holy Trinity and spiritual companions have 
been trained and accredited through Seton Hall University to address the vital need for spiritual healing 
– an often overlooked aspect of traditional addiction treatment – by fostering connection, purpose, and 
inner peace.
Information is available on our website at www.opendoorwomensrecovery.org/ithirst. To contact us, call 
614.547.9288 or send a confidential email to info.ithirstcolumbus@gmail.com.

Late Summer Getaway
A Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend will give you and your spouse all the tools for 
a better, stronger, more loving marriage. “But some seed fell on rich soil and produced 
fruit, a hundred or sixty or thirtyfold.” Help your marriage be like the rich soil and attend 
an upcoming Worldwide Marriage Encounter Experience Sept. 5th-7th, 2025. Get away 
from jobs, kids, chores, and phones and focus only on each other. Location: Procter Camp 
and Conference Center – London, OH. Other weekend dates are available on our website. 
Apply at WWME.org or call Don and Kim Downs at 614.893.1935 or scan the QR code. Early registration 
is recommended.

Senior Citizens Day Celebration
We would like to invite you to join us for the 46th Annual Diocesan Senior Citizens Celebration on 
Thursday, June 12, 2025. Bishop Earl K. Fernandes will celebrate Mass at St. Catharine of Siena Church at 
10:30am, followed immediately by lunch in the parish hall. St. Catharine of Siena Church is located at 500 
S. Gould Rd., Columbus, OH 43209. Parking is available behind the church. The cost for the luncheon is 
$25/person. Lunch this year will be a hot lunch buffet catered by Scotty’s. Please register by June 6th. If 
you have any questions, please contact the Office of Pro-Life Ministries at 614.241.5555. Angelita Canlas 
or Mary Parker will be happy to assist you. You may also email the office at prolife@columbuscatholic.org.

Call to Action for Life
The Bishops of Ohio have proposed legislation that would ban any and all state funding of abortion, 
euthanasia, execution, or any other action that intentionally ends a human life at any stage of development. 
This legislation will, among other things, end the death penalty in Ohio. The Ohio General Assembly is 
now considering this legislation. Please write, call, or email your senator and representative and urge 
them to support this life-protecting legislation. You can visit www.ohiocathconf.org/nodeath and click 
TAKE ACTION to send a prewritten letter to your legislators. Please also consider printing the letter and 
mailing it or emailing it to your state senator and representative.
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catholiccemeteriesofcolumbus.org

 St. Joseph Cemetery Lockbourne
 Resurrection Cemetery Lewis Center
 Holy Cross Cemetery  Pataskala
 Mt. Calvary Cemetery  Columbus

Whittaker Dental
11 W Cooke Road - Columbus 43214 

www.flossyourteeth.com

614-267-4243
Family Dentistry in Clintonville 

Since 1961

Are you 
flossing?
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“We Welcome 
New Patients!”
614-885-4754
www.drlordo.com

Parishioner
“There is a 

Difference”
Rutherford-Corbin Funeral Home
515 N. High St. • 614-885-4006

Rutherford Funeral Home
2383 N. High St. • 614-299-1153

Funeral Pre-Planning Available
RutherfordFuneralHome.com • info@RutherfordFuneralHome.com

BREHM APPRAISAL SERVICE
Residential Real Estate Appraisals

Bob Brehm
phone: (614) 447-8620 
cell: (614) 270-1125
www.brehmappraisal.com

Clintonville Automotive
Repair Service

Open Mon.-Fri. 7:30-5:30

585 Oakland Avenue
clintonvilleauto.com

614-297-0927
DESIGN AND

CONSTRUCTION
Planting • Stone • Pavers

SUGARBUSH
GOURMET GIFT BASKETS

WAKES-CONGRATULATIONS-GET WELLS-THANK YOUS
THE SHOPS AT WORTHINGTON PLACE
SHOP BY PHONE 614-262-1240

www.sb-gourmet.com

BISHOPWATTERSON.COMBISHOPWATTERSON.COM

FAITH • COMMUNITY • EXCELLENCEFAITH • COMMUNITY • EXCELLENCE

BISHOP WATTERSONBISHOP WATTERSON
HIGH SCHOOLHIGH SCHOOL

Eagle Specialty  
Remodeling

Kitchens Basements

Baths Room Additions

4920 Reed Road, Suite A

614-326-0011
The Carskadon Family

www.eagleknowsremodeling.com

HomeHelpersHomeCare.com

REALTOR®

614.203.6559 MOBILE

Megan.Sweeney@KingThompson.com
www.megansweeneyhomes.com

Megan Sweeney

KING THOMPSON

3160 Kingsdale Center
Upper Arlington, OH 43221

REALTOR®

614.203.6559 MOBILE

Megan.Sweeney@KingThompson.com
www.megansweeneyhomes.com

Megan Sweeney

KING THOMPSON

3160 Kingsdale Center
Upper Arlington, OH 43221

MEGAN SWEENEY
REALTOR®

614.203.6559
www.megansweeneyhomes.com

Parishioner & School Parent

REALTOR®

614.203.6559 MOBILE

Megan.Sweeney@KingThompson.com
www.megansweeneyhomes.com

Megan Sweeney

KING THOMPSON

3160 Kingsdale Center
Upper Arlington, OH 43221

www.columbusdoorsales.com

• Garage Doors
• Entry Doors

2300 International Street,
Columbus, OH

614-481-2020

614-885-2880

JACK L. WOODS
PLUMBING

The Trusted Name For Plumbing

OH License #PL25971
614-882-9700

Compliments of

CCoommpplliimmeennttss  ooff  TT..YY..  FFiinnee  FFuurrnniittuurree

T.Y. FINE
FURNITURE
4555 North High St., 
Columbus, Ohio 43214

Email Us: Service@TYfineFurniture.com
Call Us: 614-230-2477 ext. 1

www.tyfinefurniture.com

www.egan-ryan.com

Owned & Operated by the
same family since 1859

NORTHWEST
4661 Kenny Rd. • 614-451-5900

CENTRAL
403 E. Broad St. • 614-221-6665

FUNERAL SERVICE®

EGAN
RYAN • Gas • Oil • Electric • Heat Pumps • Humidifiers

1296 Dublin Rd. www.favret.com • 614-488-5211

HEATING AND COOLING
RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL

Robert P. Welsh, CPA, JD
Tax Return Preparation starting at $99

Contactless Available
Clintonville Office: 614-330-2889

Dr. J. Lawrence Hutta & Dr. Pegah Kamrani
6641 N High St #104, Worthington, OH

614.885.2000 • huttasmiles.com

Plumbing – Heating – Cooling
614-299-7700

FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED SINCE 1967

DR. AUDREY LOWER, D.M.D. 
(614) 888-2563

6641 N. High Street, Suite 101, Worthington

FLORIST & 
GIFT SHOP
Parishioner

OPEN 8:30-5:30 DAILY
CLOSED SUNDAY www.desantisflorists.com

4460 Kenny Road • 614-451-4414

Independent/Assisted/Respite Care
Comfortable, One-Story Design

All-Inclusive, Monthly Rates
Locally Owned and Operated
www.AbbingtonOnline.com

614-451-4575

Independent / Assisted / Respite Care

(614) 451-4575
1320 Old Henderson Rd

All-Inclusive, Monthly Rates

Locally Owned and Operated

Comfortable, One-Story Design

www.AbbingtonOnline.com1320 Old Henderson Rd.
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Carolyn & Jim Redinger
Real Estate & Property Management

614.679.1274
Carolyn – Broker/Owner/Realtor

CRB, CRS, GRI, ABR, PSA, CSD, SRES, SRS, AHWD, C-RETS, RENE, MRP, FSM
credinger@infinityliving.org • Linkedin.com/in/carolyn-redinger-b3ab626

www.facebook.com/carolyn.redinger • www.facebook.com/InfinityLiving.org
www.infinityliving.org
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Parishioner Incentives

Missy Ellis
REALTOR®, CRS, GRI

614.296.5489
missy@missy-ellis.com

view all listings and get a free market analysis at MEllis.CutlerHomes.com

LET ME HELP YOU 
FIND THE SIMPLE WAY home.

Missy Ellis REALTOR®, CRS, GRI

614.296.5489
Missy@Missy-Ellis.com
MEllis.CutlerHomes.com Missy Ellis

R E A LTO R®

simple. fresh. happy.

3339 NORTH HIGH ST.
COLUMBUS, OH 43202

614-754-8062

Drew Sanderell

614-653-0639 • 1-877-DRY-TIME
www.mybasementdoctor.com

Carpet Junkyard, Inc.
Quality Carpet at Junkyard Prices

665 N. Hague Ave. • Columbus, OH 43204
614-272-5630Family Owned Since 1956 Binding Service Available

MIKULA SPEECH 
THERAPY

SPECIALIZING IN PEDIATRIC 
SPEECH THERAPY

614-378-5430 4900 Reed Rd., Ste 130
Tricia Mikula, M.S/SLP-CCC

Parishioner

Monthly Stories
and Information

about Clintonville
BEECHWOLD

 HARDWARE
Serving Clintoville Since 1944

4591 N High St
614-267-1245


